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Announcement No. 2/2021 
of March 12, 2021 

of the Director of the Doctoral School 
Poznan University of Medical Sciences 

 
on establishing the schedule of the recruitment procedure for the Doctoral School 

of the Poznan University of Medical Sciences for the academic year 2020/2021 
in the supplementary recruitment for candidates who were selected under the STER 

project Internationalization of Doctoral Schools, 
related to the support obtained from the NAWA Agency 

 
 
Based on § 4 sec. 4 and § 10 sec. 1 point 4 of the Conditions and Recruitment Procedure for the 

Doctoral School run by the Poznan University of Medical Sciences in the academic year 2020/2021, 

constituting an appendix to the Resolution No. 56/2020 of the Senate of the Poznan University of 

Medical Sciences of February 26, 2020, as well as the Decree No. 22/21 of the Rector of the Poznan 

University of Medical Sciences of March 8, 2021 on the determination of the admission limit to the 

doctoral school in the academic year 2020/2021 in the recruitment for candidates who were selected 

in the competition for the implementation of the University project financed from external funds 

providing for the participation of foreign doctoral students, I am setting the schedule of the 

recruitment procedure for the Doctoral School of the Poznan University of Medical Sciences for the 

academic year 2020/2021 in the supplementary recruitment for candidates, who have been selected 

under the STER project Internationalization of Doctoral Schools, related to the support obtained from 

the NAWA Agency (4th recruitment - supplementary). 

 

The schedule is attached to this Announcement. 

      
Director of the Doctoral School 

       Poznan University of Medical Sciences 
 
 

    prof. dr hab. Ewa Wender-Ożegowska 


